
From: Iain Muncie   
Sent: Wednesday, September 23, 2020 2:57 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: Proposed building around Hillcrest Mall 

 

 

   

Hello, 
 
I am strongly opposed to this building project.  It will add to the already congested traffic 
infrastructure and cause a parking nightmare in the mall parking lot.  This must not go forward. 
 
Iain Muncie 
913-100 Observatory Lane 
Richmond Hill, Ontario 
Canada 
L4C 1T4 
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